
Knights of Columbus – Mississippi Jurisdiction 
Award Entry Form – Best Vocations Activity 

 

(Attach additional pages as needed) 

Instructions: 
Complete the following areas and submit it to the State Programs Chairman before March 31 of each state year.  
Additional paper may be used if space is not sufficient.  You may also attach photographs, newspaper clippings, and 
letters of accommodation or other special items for considering this project.  

Council Name: ___________________________________________   Council Number: __________________  
Parish: _________________________________________________  City: ____________________________   

Title of Project: _______________________________________________________________________________ 
Date(s) of Project: ____________________________________   Number of Members Participating: __________ 
 
Explain details of the project: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted by: ________________________________________  Position: ______________________________ 


	Council Name: St. Richard of Chichester
	Council Number: 15131
	Parish:  St. Richard of Chichester 
	City: Jackson
	Title of Project: Knights of Columbus Annual Raffle for Seminarian Education
	Dates of Project:  2/5/2018 - 3/23/2018
	Number of Members Participating:   30
	Submitted by:       ROBERT C. MUNROE
	Position:    GRAND KNIGHT
	Details: The council members set a goal of raising  $6000.00 to assist funding of our seminarians. This year the winner would win 5 days and 4 nights at the ocean's edge on St. Simons Island, Georgia,
at the King and Prince Beach & Golf Resort. Tickets sold for $10 each,  six for $10, or fourteen for $100, and proceeds would go to supporting our seminaries. 

 
The following methods were utilized to promote the sale of tickets. 

1.  Bulletin Announcements

2.  St. Richard Catholic Church EMail

3.  Church announcements by Fr John

4.  Ticket Flyer Placement in Bulletins

5.  Ticket Flyer in Church Office

6.  Scheduling sales after Masses

7. Displaying of posters in the Narthex and Foley Hall. 

 
We were given permission to sell raffle tickets after Masses on two weekends in March. Flyers 
were inserted into the weekend Mass bulletins. The raffle chairman also had permission to submit a announcement for the six Sundays of Lent. Raffle tickets were sold on every Friday during our Lenten meals, and the parishioners had the option to mail or drop their check by the church office.
 
After six long weeks of advertising and selling raffle tickets, I was proud to report back to the council members that we raised an ALL-TIME amount of $6,470; exceeding last year's total of $5,689. 




